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Lower 4 have been focusing on e-safety this term. They have been looking at a number of 

aspects to help them stay safe online such as how to spot phishing emails and how to deal with 

them. This is something they haven’t had any experience with but need to be aware of as they 

get older and use the internet more. Every pupil is now able to look for key identifiers when 

looking at suspicious correspondence from people online posing to be reputable companies.  

Another week we focused on looking at people’s digital footprints and decided if we would 

offer them a job based on how they present themselves online. This got the pupils thinking 

about how they should present themselves online and how it can affect their career 

prospects.  

Above are some of the digital footprints pupils have made that would represent their personal 

presence online. 
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